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March 17, 2021 
 
 
Re:  California Proposition 65 Product Compliance 
  
Dear Customer,  
 
Unico, Inc. is committed to meeting all product safety requirements applicable to our 
products, including California’s Proposition 65 (Prop 65) standard.    
 
Prop 65 regulation applies to any company operating, manufacturing, or selling its 
products in the state of California.  The purpose of Prop 65 is to ensure the public is 
informed about the potential exposure to chemicals known to cause cancer, birth 
defects, or other reproductive harm. Proposition 65 requires the State of California to 
publish a list of these chemicals. This list currently contains over 900 chemicals and 
continues to expand. The law also requires companies to provide a warning on their 
products and/or packaging if they contain any of these chemicals.  
 
The warning does not mean the products will inevitably cause cancer or reproductive 
harm.  Proposition 65 may be best defined as a “Right to Know” law.  It is important to 
understand that even though a product may contain a Prop 65 listed chemical, it does 
not mean that the use of the product will cause any adverse health effects, nor does it 
mean that a product is violating safety standards or regulations.    
 
The Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) administers the 
Proposition 65 program.  After careful review of the OEHHA Prop 65 list of chemicals 
and the composition of our products, to the best of our knowledge, the vast majority of 
products manufactured by Unico does not contain materials listed on the Prop 65 list. 
Some products and components are proprietary, and suppliers may choose to not reveal 
all ingredients. Unico, Inc., therefore, makes no warranties, expressed or implied, and 
assumes no liability in connection with the accuracy of this information.  
 
Unico is continually reviewing the list is chemicals and the composition of our many 
products and updating literature and product packaging to comply with the current 
regulations.  For more information about this regulatory program, please visit the 
OEHHA website at https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig Messmer, P.E. 
V.P. Engineering 
Unico, Inc. 


